Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: homelessness
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

• 1. Do you have a homelessness policy? 
Answer:

The Council work primarily to and in accordance to the homelessness legislation. However, we have local polices that go beyond the legislation to ensure that those that may not be eligible under the statute can still access advice, support including accommodation when homeless.  


• 2. Has a homeless health needs audit been completed?
We work closely with Homeless Healthcare and Homeless Mental Health services to ensure all needs are adequately met.

• 3. Has a local homelessness review been completed to consider health and wellbeing and the role of health services?
We are currently reviewing our homelessness strategy which will include a review of health and well-being within this, the role and delivery of these services will be considered.

• 4. Do you provide training for those working with people experiencing homelessness in health care services e.g., standards for GP receptionists in primary care and practice managers?
Yes


• 5. Do you have Pathways/protocols/ services in place to prevent homelessness at discharge from hospital (including mental health and on release from prison)?
Yes. Leicestershire has a Homeless hospital discharge team operating within local hospitals with defined pathways and processes.

• 6. Do you have a multidisciplinary team that works with people who are homeless? 

Yes

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
